
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
February-23 
13th – 17th Feb – HALF TERM 
Sat 18th Feb – FOWS Tidy-up day 
Mon 20th Feb – Back to school 
Weds 22nd Feb – World Thinking Day 
w/c 27th Feb – Book Week 
March-23 
Weds 1st – Bag 2 School drop-off 
Thurs 2nd – World Book Day 
Thurs 2nd – World Book Day Quiz for Y6 at 
Wymondham High 
Thurs 2nd – Class 3 & 4 Football at Goals 
Mon 6th – Class 3 How Hill Meeting at 
3:10PM 
Thurs 16th Mar – Class 3 at Wreningham All 
Saints Church 
Weds 22nd – Fri 24th – Class 3 Residential to 
How Hill 
w/c 27th – Parents Evening Week 
Weds 29th – Class 3 Family Lunch 
Thurs 30th Class 3 Family Lunch  
Fri 31st – Easter Service at Wreningham All 
Saints Church  

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Finn N, Poppy Class 2: Emily, Lila 
Class 3: James R, Archie L Class 4: Henry, Stanley 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter       Friday 10/02/23 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Reading record update for the week 

23rd to 29th January: 
YR = 43% 37%  Y1 = 47% 35%   
Y2 = 33% 46%  Y3 = 43% 50%   

Y4 = 23% 41%  Y5 = 100% - Y6 = 100% - 

 

 

The School and FOWS would like to say a very big 
thank you for all the sponsorship money received 
from the Santa Run.  You, your family and friends 
have been incredibly generous and raised an 
astonishing £830.  We are thrilled to be able to put 
this money towards the coach hire enabling the whole 
school to go on the West Runton beach trip on 

Tuesday 18th July 2023. 
We have not been able to fulfil this trip for a 
number of years due to COVID restrictions  
previously in place and very high fuel/ hire prices 
last year. 
The staff and FOWS are delighted to be able to 
hold this for the children this year. 
More details to follow in the near future. 

In the meantime, we wish you and your children a fun-filled and relaxing 
half-term.  

World Thinking Day: Wednesday 22nd February - Wear your Girl Guiding or 

Scouting uniform to school day. 

Elsie and Rose in Class 3 would like to invite all children 

across the school that attend a Girl Guiding (Rainbows, 

Brownies, Guides) or Scouting (Beavers, Cubs, Scouts) 

club to join them in wearing their club uniform in a 

celebration of ten million children worldwide that has 

taken place on every 22 February since 1926. It remains 

a day for all to think of each other and celebrate others 

around the world. The official theme of World Thinking 

Day this year is Our World, Our Peaceful Future.  

Since it is still quite wet and 

muddy on the school grass,  

please can all Class 1 and 2 

children have a pair of labelled  

wellies kept in school for play/ 

lunch time.  Thank you. 

FOWS Tidy-up Day – this will be taking  

place on Saturday 18th  

February from 10am.   

Please come along to help if 

you can. Thank you. 

 

Turkey-Syria Earthquake Appeal – thank 

you so much for your generous donations 

today, the School Council confirmed that 

a total of £276.42 has been raised, which 

will be donated to those affected, via the 

Red Cross Appeal.  Just a reminder that the 

Class 3 Tennis Festival has 

been postponed to 

11th May. A letter 

will be sent out after half-

term. 

issue a letter next week. 


